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CVIT COUNSELOR
Usually my newsletter is kind of light, but today I want to share some info that is
serious.  It is also really important.  By now, you've probably heard about Fentanyl.  
What you may not have heard, is how easy it is for people to get tricked into taking
it, even if they don't want to.  Drug dealers are lacing everything with fentanyl
(marijuana, vape cartridges, pills . . .).  Why? Because it is EXTREMELY addictive,
and super cheap to make. The problem is, it is also deadly, and the people who
are adding it to their drugs are not regulated or careful, because they don't care
about anyone or anything, except making more money.  So what does this
mean?  

 

FENTANYL…YES, IT CAN HAPPEN TO YOU.

W H A T ' S  I N S I D E ?

"I’m not being peer pressured to do drugs. I choose to do them because it’s
my escape, or how I cope, or it relaxes me, or [insert your reason]." 
 Drugs “work” in these situations, because they release chemicals in your brain that
help you feel better, and relax. But unnatural things like drugs kill the receptors in
your brain, and eventually it doesn't work anymore.  There are LOTS of natural
things that will release those same chemicals in your body,without the same
negative effects.  Check out the "Mental Health Moment" later in this issue for
more info.

"Everyone else does it and I will look stupid if I say 'no'.” 
 My first response to this is - "you do you, boo boo!"  You should NEVER feel
pressured to do something you don’t want to do. Anyone who truly cares about
you will RESPECT you and your wishes and never pressure you to do something
against those wishes. 

That being said, I know it’s easier said than done. If you aren’t comfortable saying
“no” straight out, think about some of these other responses:
”I don't want to risk getting grounded with prom/graduation/summer, etc. coming
up.”
”I’m planning on getting a job at the hospital/mine/nursing home, etc. and they
drug test, so I can’t.”
”I have to drive home, and I don’t want to get a DUI.”
”Last time I smoked I got super paranoid and it sucked…I don’t want to do that
again.” 
 

Most importantly, If you or someone you know is struggling with drug abuse,
please talk to an adult you trust.  I love you, and want you be safe! 

MENTAL HEALTH
MOMENT

MARCH IS WOMEN'S
HISTORY MONTH

UPCOMING EVENTS

STUDENT SPOTLIGHT--
ABBY QUAM

THE "NEW" DANGER OF
ILLICIT DRUGS

END OF THE YEAR
IMPORTANT INFO

ONE PILL

CAN KILL

It means the same batch of drugs can have one pill or cartridge with little to no
fentanyl, and the next pill or cartridge can have a deadly amount.  There's no way
to tell until it's too late.  So if someone says, "oh yeah, I know this guy's stuff is
safe, I've had it before," that is a false sense of security!  The next batch, or even
next pill or cartridge from that same batch can be deadly.  The only way to know
for sure that you aren’t going to be exposed to fentanyl is to stay away from illegal
drugs, period.  It helps to have some tools to use, maybe not for you, but to share
with friends or family members that are making dangerous decisions.  

 



STUDENT SPOTLIGHT:
ABBY QUAM

PROGRAM:
1ST YEAR DENTAL
ASSISTING

INSTRUCTOR:
DONNA NELSON

DREAM JOB:
ORTHODONTIST

When asked how she thinks CVIT is helping her prepare for her
future, Abby says:
"I feel like CVIT helped me a lot in preparing for life after high
school because of the responsibilities and expectations of CVIT"
    

MENTAL HEALTH MOMENT
We all get bogged down, and stressed from time to
time.  Life is truly a roller coaster, with ups and
downs at every turn.  What can you do when you
find yourself in one of those "down" times?  Find
something to help bring you back up, or as I like to
call it, a "natural high."

Spending time with friends, family, or pets, playing
a sport, game, or instrument, exercising, eating
your fav food, writing, and reading are all things
that can give you a “natural high,” and release the
SAME chemicals in your brain.  Even better, highs
that come naturally almost always last longer and
are usually less expensive than drugs. 
So tell me--what's your natural high?  Respond by
clicking here and I'll share some of my fav
responses in my next newsletter! 

photo cred to guideinc.com
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Abby was nominated by her instructor, who has been super
impressed with Abby all year!  Mrs. Nelson says: 
"Abby is doing so great in class.  She always has all of her
work turned in on time, or even early, and it's always excellent
quality.  She also has really good attendance.  She's almost
always here, and if she can't be, she makes sure she contacts
me ahead of time."    

FUN FACTS ABOUT ABBY
SHE HAS BEEN 
DANCING SINCE 
SHE WAS 7!

SHE LOVES
SPICY FOODS!

HER FAV COLORS ARE 
GREEN AND PINK 
(AND NO I DIDN'T KNOW THAT
WHEN I STARTED THIS
NEWSLETTER!) AFTER HIGH

SCHOOL SHE
WANTS TO 
TRAVEL!

KEEP UP THE GREAT WORK, ABBY!

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=I6RwA7ZEpEeWzAuA54TxP6h7J571rlVJuZdVIsTaWLdUQkhONEZVRklXSVRFWVhVUkkwVk9EU1ZNMC4u
https://guideinc.org/2015/10/28/live-your-life-naturally-high/


Have completed the entire sequence
of classes listed in the college's
catalog or be scheduled to take an
the final class over the summer
(Medical Assistants) 
Submitted an online petition in your
Gila Hank portal by March 1st 
Note: If you were not able to
participate this year, you can still
participate in next year's
commencement, if you finish the
remaining class(es) you need.  Ms. D
will work with all students to enroll in
next year's courses.

To be eligible for participation in the EAC
Commencement, students must:

If you have specific questions about your
program sequence, please contact Ms. D!

Students should dress appropriately in business casual or
dress attire. 

Ladies--watch those skirt lengths! You will be walking
across a stage that is higher than the audience. Please
don't flash anyone! Skirts should be close to knee length or
longer.

Some students will be asked to say a few brief remarks. These
students will be selected by the CVIT instructors. 

I will be sending out specifics about which activities you should
plan to attend. We hope to see each and every one of you there!

UPCOMING EVENTS
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Have taken the equivalent of two high
school credits, while at CVIT.
Completed the course sequence
prescribed by CVIT (2 semesters for
HVAC-R and Nursing Assistant or 4
semesters for all other programs)

To be eligible for participation in the CVIT
Completion Ceremony, students must:

 

MARCH IS WOMEN'S HISTORY MONTH

IMPORTANT CVIT COMPLETION
CEREMONY INFORMATION

Ceremonies are on Thursday, May 11th in
the Miami High School Auditorium.

CVIT Completion Ceremony is at 4:00
p.m.
EAC Commencement is at 6:00 p.m.

The ceremony is open to the public, so
yes, you can invite your family and friends! 

Can you believe it is already almost the end of the school year? 
 Congratulations to each and every one of you for succeeding at
CVIT this year!  Whether you are just starting your program, or
finishing up, I am so very proud of you and all of the work you've put
in to get this far. 

For those of you finishing your programs this year, please watch
your e-mail.  I'll be sending out information in a few weeks about our
completion ceremony and EAC commencement exercises. 
 However, here's a few important things to remember: 

March 29-31st--HOSA State
Conference/ Competition

April 1st--STEMFest

April 6--HOSA Meeting @
3:15p

May 11--CVIT Completion
Ceremony/EAC
Commencement
May 18/19--Nursing Asst.
State Boards


